
Clayton Heights PAC minutes – October 15th, 2020 
 

Call to Order – 700pm 

 

In attendance – See sign in sheet 

 

Approval of February minutes – Erin & Corey 

 

Principal’s Report  

-Mr. Johnston arrived mid February, only a few weeks before the Covid lockdown. 
His goal is to get to know all the students. He is happy with Clayton and how 
friendly and welcoming everyone has been. 

-Students have been complying with all Health and Safety measures and accepting 
the Covid rules.  

-All student cohorts last 9 weeks and then switch except for the Grade 8’s. They 
are with their cohorts the entire year. This helps by reducing the learning curve 
for them. 

-Teachers are looking at some gaps in learning with the smaller groups, they want 
to somehow increase face-to-face learning. 

-The Grade 8’s have been incredibly positive and are making the best of the new 
normal. 

-The Grade 12’s are happy to be back in class and with friends but are sad about 
most likely not having a traditional style grad this year. 

-The Grade 12’s have shown great leadership so far, helping the Grade 8’s and 
following Covid guidelines etc. 

-No large staff meetings are being held, they are having them through Teams 
online. 



-Mr. Johnston is making classroom visits, speaking to students and asking for their 
feedback on school topics etc. 

-November 16th the second quarter starts. 

-Tuesday November 10th is a Remembrance Ceremony on Teams, no school on 
Wednesday the 11th. 

-We have no Covid outbreaks at our school yet.  

 

Treasurer Report – 

-We have received our per student grant. $22,000 

-Gaming account is $43,690.93 

-Non-Gaming account is $3186.32 

 

Dry Grad – 

-The first meeting was held tonight, October 15th. 

-Elections were held and an executive was created.  

-Talked about fundraising and a few people offered to look into a few ideas. 

-Next meeting TBD. 

 

New Business – 

We held elections for the executive.  

The new positions are as follows: 

 

President – Heather McInnes 

Vice President – Christine Burfoot 

Secretary – Erin Thomas 



Treasurer – Carrie Johns 

Member at Large – Mary Choquette 

 

Adjournment @ 730pm 

  

 

 


